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Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

i

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report Nosh 69/82-2$,D-270/82-23 and 50-287/82-23

Thank you for your letter of August 5,1982, infor1ning us of steps you have
taken to correct the violations concerning activities 6nder NRC Operating,

License Nos. DPR-38, DPR-47 and DPR-55 brought to your attention in our letter
of July 12, 1982. We will examine your corrective actions and plans during
subsequent inspections.

Further1nore, it is our understanding, based on a telephone conversation
between you and a member of g staff on September 10, 1902, that you will
supplement your response of August 5,1982 with aeditional information
concerning corrective actions taken as a result of Violation B. We will
evaluate your supplemental response and advise you of our findings.

We appreciete your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

4s /
R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: J. E. Smith, Station Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch

' State of North Carolina
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